
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Angie and Dave < > 
Sent: 07 December 2017 00:23 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Hookhills Green Area 

We fully support the inclusion of the designation of Hookhills green area and play park as a 
local Greenspace as proposed by the Paignton Neighbourhood plan and do not support the 
objections previously raised by the council and Torbay Development Agency. 

These areas are used daily by the local residents for a number of activities, such children 
playing safely and exercising their dogs but to name just a few. 

There is also an extensive wild life habitation all of which will be destroyed should you 
allow this land for development. 

David and Angela Worthington 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 

1 




